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The approach of Spring is not only bringing
warmer days — it ’s bringing amazing learning
experiences to our school community!

We are thril led to share that Ms. Thompson will
be continuing Circus Club this school year with
some new equipment thanks to a Healthy
Schools Grant we received.  Students will be
exploring balance, coordination, and creativity in
a fun, exciting and for many students a new
way! From juggling and plate spinning to
teamwork-based challenges, this fun and active
club is building confidence, focus, and
perseverance — all while having a blast.  A huge
shout out to Ms. Thompson for making this
possible for all of our students.

We’re also excited to welcome the Sky Teachings
dome to our school on April 14th for our Grade 2-
6 classes. This immersive, planetarium-style
experience combines science with Indigenous
Sky Teachings, offering students a unique and
meaningful perspective on astronomy and
storytell ing. It ’s a wonderful opportunity to
connect cultural learning with curiosity about
the stars and sky above us.

We’re proud to offer engaging, inclusive, and
enriching programs that support our students’
growth both inside and outside the classroom.

Thank you for your continued support, and stay
tuned for more exciting updates this spring!

Yours in Learning, 

Ms. Boult and Mr. Olfert
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APRIL EVENTS & ACTIVITIES
Events

Apr 7 - BACK TO SCHOOL
Apr 10 - JUMP ROPE PERFORMANCE 10:45
Apr 11 - NO SCHOOL (PD)
Apr 18 - NO SCHOOL (GOOD FRIDAY)

Activities
Gr 3-6 Jump Rope Club
Gr 1-3 Circus Club
Gr 4-6 Circus Club
Gr 4-6 Running Club
Gr 4-6 Choir
Gr 5-6 Ultimate Football
Compost Club
Room 119 Games Club
Filipino Heritage Club



Family Room Reminders

As always, we continue to offer a variety of resources, including food support,  clothing, and

connections to community services. We also offer workshops and group activit ies,  and we invite you

to come by and see what’s happening in the Family Room. 

Our gardening group meets every Thursday from 11 :00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in the Family room/ Art

Room, r ight after the Parent & Child Playgroup. Be sure to check out the calendar for the specif ic

dates. 

I f  you have suggestions for new programming or would l ike to get in touch, please don’t hesitate to

reach out. I ’m always here to connect with you and l isten to your ideas. Together,  we can continue to

make the Family Room a warm and welcoming space for everyone. 

Wishing you al l  a wonderful month ahead! 

Warmly,  

Er ika Janzen 

Community Support Worker 

204 775-2455  

eri janzen@wsd1.org 




